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October 6, 2022 

City Infrastructure Work in The Kingsway and 
Dundas Street West Area  

Contract: 21ECS-TI-103LR 
Start Date: February 23, 2022 End Date: December 16, 2022 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

Since infrastructure improvements in The Kingsway and Dundas Street West area commenced in 
February City contractors have been able to complete replacing substandard water services on The 
Kingsway. Remaining work includes road reconstruction on The Kingsway from Dundas Street West to 
Lambeth Road and intersection design changes at The Kingsway and Dundas Street West and at 
Anglesey Boulevard to improve road safety and pedestrian accessibility.  

Additional intersection modifications will also be undertaken at Wimbleton Road and Dundas Street 
West. Road reconstruction work will take place before December 16, 2022 weather permitting. Please 
see Current Work Status below for all completed and remaining work. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 

CURRENT WORK STATUS  
Completed Works  

• Installation of substandard water services on The Kingsway 
Outstanding Works  
Road reconstruction: The Kingsway from Dundas Street West to Lambeth Road    
October 4, 16, 2022, to November, 2022* 
Crews will: 

• Remove the asphalt surface and concrete road base  
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• Remove the west side ditch and construct a new sidewalk, curbs and stormwater catch basins 
on the west side 

• Regrade the east side ditch  
• Replace and widen the sidewalk on the east side, to meet City standards for November, 2022* 
• Intersection safety improvements 
• Curb radii reduction 
• Curb extensions 
• Road reconstruction and road resurfacing 
• Green infrastructure in northeast corner 
• New bus pad at northeast corner 
• More information and drawings available at toronto.ca/kingswaydundas 

 
*Timeline subject to change due to weather & material availability 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce 

the impacts. We appreciate your patience. 
• The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property. 
• Future notices will provide any road closure or lane restrictions during construction. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this  project, please contact staff listed below, if you need to speak with 
staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical distancing and wear 
a mask.  

Contract 21ECS-TI-103LR 
Field Ambassador Suresh Pillai, 647-968-8601, TorontoPM5@rvanderson.com   

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/kingswaydundas or toronto.ca/etobicokecentre 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/get-involved/public-consultations/infrastructure-projects/road-reconstruction-safety-improvements-on-the-kingsway/
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/
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